
 
 
 
 

Medical Release 

 
Critter Cabana is an exciting place to volunteer in large part because of the wide 
variety of animals that require handling and care.  Although Critter Cabana staff will 
always try to keep each volunteer out of harm’s way animals can often be 
unpredictable.  Critter Cabana is in no way responsible for any injuries or health 
problems that may occur before, during or after your child’s volunteer shift.  Critter 
Cabana is also not responsible for any medical visits or bills that may arise from any 
injury, health problem or infection that can occur from animal bites, contact with 
animal feces, or the general handling of a sick or infected animal.  This includes but 
is not limited to Salmonella, which can be transferred from any egg bearing animal.  
Proper hygiene should be practiced at all times to avoid such problems. 
 
Critter Cabana can have a very hectic environment at times.  Although Critter Cabana 
staff attempt to keep an eye on each volunteer it is ultimately impossible for staff to 
keep an eye on them at all times.  Critter Cabana staff does not provide constant 
supervision or micro-manage volunteers.  If you do not believe that your child is 
capable of making wise decisions when acting independently they are not an 
appropriate candidate for this position.   
 
 
I have read and understand the above statement and agree to allow my child to 
volunteer at Critter Cabana. 
 
 
Signature_________________  Print_________________________ Date_______ 
 
 
 
 
Emergency Contact Info: 
 

1.  Name_____________________  

Relation to Child___________________ 

Phone_______________ 

 

2. Name_____________________  

Relation to Child___________________Phone_______________ 


